
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 30 June 
2020 

   

Question  What steps have been taken to consult parents and take 

feedback on their experience to date regarding 

arrangements for the re-opening of schools on 12 August? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


